17 March 2021 Notice to Members. COVID 19 Regulation for the coming two weeks.

Dear Members,

It has been confirmed today that the regulations now in place are to be extended until the 31st of March.

Please use the **Leave Home Safe** Application, or make sure that you enter the details of your visit to the club in the registration book at the entrance. Please be kind to our staff when they remind you that this procedure must be done.

Please refer to the facilities opening poster and if you need more information contact me on 2552 8182, or visit the latest government website information below:

 $\underline{http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/202103/03/P2021030300045\_362061\_1\_1614707588112.p} \ df$ 

https://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/202103/03/P2021030300045.htm

Yours Sincerely



Philippe De Manny General Manager

Tel: 2553 3231 Fax: 2873 2945



E-mail: <a href="mailto:genman@abclubhk.com">genman@abclubhk.com</a>
Website: <a href="http://www.abclubhk.com/">http://www.abclubhk.com/</a>